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July 26, 2019 

 

Dear Lincoln Avenue Parents, Guardians, Caregivers, Educators, and Community Stakeholders,  

 

It is an honor to introduce myself as the new principal of Lincoln Avenue Elementary School and to join this 

extraordinary school community. I hope this letter finds you enjoying the rejuvenating days of summer.  In addition, I am 

certain that you and your children are looking forward to beginning a wonderful school year together. I can assure you 

that I share in this school community’s commitment to keeping children first by providing them a world-class education.  

 

The 2019-2020 school year will mark my 16th year in education. Throughout my years in education, I have served in a 

variety of districts and roles.  I began my career as an elementary school computer science teacher, became a high school 

mathematics and computer science teacher, then was appointed to a district mathematics supervisor position, and finally 

into the role of principal.  I was given the opportunity to be the founding principal of a STEAM based high school in 

Jersey City and then to an out of district placement school for students with autism.  I have been afforded the opportunity 

to obtain a wide array of experiences and looking forward to sharing them with the Lincoln Avenue School Community.  

 

The elementary principalship will provide me with the opportunity to work collaboratively with teachers and staff on a 

daily basis as well as remaining connected to students learning and growing in the classroom setting. I firmly believe that 

every child can excel and the partnership between home and school builds confidence in students to use their abilities to 

shape their future within our community and nation. With my goal of continuing the tradition of excellence here at 

Lincoln Avenue Elementary School, I am committed to exploring new and innovative ways to meet the needs of all 

learners and to effectively communicate with parents and community members. 

  

In closing, please know that my door is always open to you. I wholeheartedly welcome your conversation and positive 

input throughout the year. Let us always keep our students the primary focus of our work. I look forward to celebrating 

our collective successes during the 2019-2020 school year. 

 

Enjoy the remaining days of summer! 

 

Sincerely,  
 

Frank Iannucci, Jr. 
 
Mr. Frank Iannucci, Jr., M.Ed. 

Principal  

Lincoln Avenue Elementary School 


